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I understand the thought behind this, however, I am opposed to this.  Elderly are, 

generally, easily taken advantage of and should be making medical decision with 

their primary doctor and not through a clinic at their living facility.  This seems it can 

be a slippery slope in medical freedom and allowing patients to have the ability to 

have a candid conversation with their doctor who knows their medical history, and be 

able to make informed, and confident decisions. Please consider opposing.  


